

UNIT 3: MUSIC AND ARTS

I.VOCABULARY

a.Circle the correct options.

- 1.Bob enjoys loud music, such as rock and_____.
A.heavy metal B. country C. hip hop D. jazz
- 2._____is popular among Caribbean countries.
A.Jazz B. Country C. Hip hop D. Reggae
3. It's great to listen to _____. It can tell us about the tradition and history of a country.
A. folk music B. hip hop C. pop D. jazz
4. I think _____is suitable for you because you love mixture of various melodies.
A. folk music. B. RnB C. blues D. reggae
5. _____songs have a lot of slangs words. In this kind of music, artists often speak rather than sing.
A. Rock B. Heavy metal C. Hip hop D. Jazz

b. Complete the blog post using the words in the boxes.

blues

electronics

music

pop

lyrics

I enjoy listening to all types of (6)_____. However, I listen to music according to my mood. When I'm happy, I listen to (7)_____ or hip hop. I can also relax by listening to rock or (8)_____ dance music. When I want to listen to slow, sad music with a strong rhythm, I turn to (9) _____.I can listen to the (10)_____ and repeat them whenever I want. In fact, music keeps me going throughout the day.

II.GRAMMAR - VOCABULARY

a.Circle the correct options.

- 1.Let's meet _____midday _____Friday.
A.at / at B. in / on C. at/ on D. in/ at
- 2.Melody Sol's show is _____June of this year.
A.in B. at C. on D. with
3. Does she often watch music shows _____Saturday nights?
A.at B. on C. in D. to
4. Mike likes listening to classical music _____ dinner.
A. in B. on C. at D. with
5. I am watching Jack's performance on TV _____7 p.m.
A. at B. on C. in D. from
6. Rosie _____ singing. Her dream is to be on stage and perform in front of a live audience.
A. enjoy B. loves C. hates D. doesn't like
6. The children prefer hip hop, but their parents _____ it at all.
A. doesn't love B. like C. don't like D. love
7. My sister is a big fan of Blackpink, a very famous K-pop girl band. She has all _____ albums and light sticks.
A. them B. her C. its D. their
8. Guess what! My favorite band is performing at the club near my house _____ April 2nd. Would you like to come with me?
A. in B. at C. on D. about
9. The main _____ of the cartoon Raya and the Last Dragon is Raya's adventure to find all the pieces of a magical gem.
A. plot B. characters C. stars D. setting
10. _____ music comes from Jamaica. It started in the 1960s.
A. Reggae B. Pop C. Rock D. RnB

III. LISTENING

a. Listen to Ben and Tom talking about some events. Match the events with the reasons why they can't go. 



- | | |
|----------------|--------------------------|
| 1 Jazz Weekend | ☐ |
| 2 Mutek | ☐ |
| 3 Neverland | ☐ |
| 4 Dance Zone | ☐ |
| 5 Bang Bang | ☐ |

- | |
|--------------------------------|
| A It's too far away. |
| B One of them doesn't like it. |
| C It's too expensive. |
| D It's too late. |
| E They're too young. |



b. Listen to Ben calling to buy tickets for the music show. Fill in each blank with ONE WORD OR A NUMBER. 

"IN THE CLOUDS" MUSIC FESTIVAL

- Date: 6) _____
- Starting time: 7) _____
- Number of tickets: 8) _____
- Name: 9) Ben _____
- Phone number: 10) _____



a. Listen to three friends talking about movies. Fill in each gap with ONE WORD. 

	Chris	Wendy	Linda
What kind of movie doesn't he/she like watching today?	cartoon	2) _____ movie	4) _____ movie
What does he/she think about the kind of movie?	1) _____	3) _____	5) _____

b. Listen again. Write T (true) or F (false). 

- | | |
|---|-------|
| 6 Wendy feels happy today. | _____ |
| 7 They have two choices of movies. | _____ |
| 8 Chris is watching a movie with his sister this weekend. | _____ |
| 9 They are going to watch <i>Dr. Strange</i> today. | _____ |
| 10 Linda is buying some drinks. | _____ |

IV. SPEAKING

Complete the conversation using the sentences in the box.

- | | |
|--------|--|
| Sam | There is a big concert at my school this weekend. Would you like to go with me? |
| Rachel | 1) _____ |
| Sam | Don't worry. It takes place at 8 p.m. on Sunday. |
| Rachel | 2) _____ |
| Sam | <i>Rock On</i> . It's the most popular music event of the year. |
| Rachel | 3) _____ |
| Sam | I am picking you up at 6 p.m. Let's have dinner before the concert starts. Is it OK? |
| Rachel | 4) _____ |
| Sam | No problem. Sorry, I have to go now. See you later. |
| Rachel | 5) _____ |

- | | |
|---|---|
| A | Oh, that would be great! What's the name of the event? |
| B | OK. Bye. |
| C | Oh, I see. I heard a lot about it. By the way, where and what time can we meet on that day? |
| D | Sure, I'd love to. But I have some classes on Saturday. When does the event start? |
| E | It's really nice. Thanks a lot. |

V. READING

a. Read the passage about the movie *Spider-Man*. Match the headings with the paragraphs.

SPIDER-MAN



A There are a lot of famous Marvel movies like *Captain America*, *Iron Man*, *The Hulk*, and *Dr. Strange*. You shouldn't miss one interesting movie from Marvel. It's *Spider-Man*!

B *Spider-Man* is a superhero movie. The main character is a teen superhero called *Spider-Man*. He has spider-like ability and he fights crime in New York City with the help of an older superhero *Iron Man*.

C In the movie, *Spider-Man* wears a red and blue suit at the start, but soon changes into a new high-tech suit. *Iron Man* made it for him to fight bad people. It protects him and makes him strong. He learns how to use his new equipment and becomes a better hero. However, when he faces a new enemy, *The Vulture*, he makes mistakes and loses his new suit. Now he must find a way to catch *The Vulture* using only his power.



D Overall, I think the movie is excellent. It has some very famous actors, and they all perform well. The action scenes are very exciting, and the audience can see the characters superpowers. The story is dramatic, and it attracts the audience's attention.

E This movie is suitable for people who love adventures and superheroes. Although the main character is a teenager, adults can enjoy this movie, too.

1 Paragraph A _____

2 Paragraph B _____

3 Paragraph C _____

4 Paragraph D _____

5 Paragraph E _____

i The writer's opinion

ii Introduction of *Spider-Man*

iii The plot

iv People who like the movie *Spider-Man*

v Similar movies

b. Read the text again. Choose the correct answers.

- 6 How old is *Spider-Man*?
 A under 13 years old B 13-19 years old C 21 years old D over 20 years old
- 7 Where does *Spider-Man* fight crime?
 A at his home B in New York City C in the forest D in a city in Asia
- 8 What is the color of *Spider-Man*'s suit at the beginning?
 A black and red B red C blue and red D black
- 9 What is the name of *Spider-Man*'s enemy?
 A *Spider-Man* B *Iron Man* C *Thanos* D *The Vulture*
- 10 Which of the following is NOT a reason why the movie is a success?
 A The story is dramatic.
 B The movie has famous actors.
 C The action scenes are exciting.
 D The main actor is handsome.

